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Thunderstorm with lightning likely at many parts of the country during next 5 Days 
 

Mohammad Faiyaz Anwar 

As per the National Weather Forecasting Centre, India Meteorological Department (IMD), 

Ministry of Earth Sciences forecast, there is a heavy probability of thunderstorms with 

lightning in many parts of the country during the next five days.  

The following places are very likely to experience this: Jammu & Kashmir, Ladakh, 

Gilgit-Baltistan, Muzaffarabad, Himachal Pradesh, Uttar Pradesh, East Rajasthan, 

Bihar, Jharkhand, Odisha, Arunachal Pradesh, Assam, Meghalaya, Nagaland, 

Manipur, Mizoram & Tripura, Andhra Pradesh, Yanam, Coastal & South Interior 

Karnataka, Tamilnadu, Puducherry and Karaikal. 

 

IMD has issued a strong wind alert for Southwest and Westcentral Arabian Sea, 

and the Eastcentral and Northeast Arabian Sea during the next five days. Fishermen 

are advised not to venture into this area during the period mentioned. 


